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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Inchcape Offshore Windfarm Seabed Preparation Works 

 

Mariners are advised that seabed preparation activities will commence within the Inch Cape 
Offshore windfarm and its export cable corridor on or around the 30th March in the areas indicated 
in fig.1. These works are expected to be completed by November 2025. 
 
The work will be carried out by the vessels “FS Aries” expected to arrive on or around the 30th 
March and “4-Winds” expected to arrive on or around the 4th April. The vessels will maintain a 
listening watch on VHF Channel 71 and 16 whilst operating West of the Eastern Limits and advise 
Forth & Tay Navigation service of all movements within the area of Forth Ports Authority. 
 
The seabed preparation works will include the relocation of any boulders and the identification and 
mitigation of any unexploded ordinance (UXO) which may affect the installation of offshore 
structures, inter-array cables and export cables.  
 
Any applicable safety zones will be communicated in due course. 
 
Further information can be found on the Inch Cape Offshore Fisheries and Mariners Page.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.inchcapewind.com/newsroom/fisheries-and-mariners/


Fig 1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force 

Nos 10, 14, 18, 19, 21, 29, 31, 32 and 35 of 2025 remain in force. 

 

Issued by:  

Craig Hutchison 

 

Marine Manager – Grangemouth 

 


